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Monday 17th July 2017 
Dear Parents & Guardians 

On behalf of all the children, staff and governors, we would like to say a huge thank you to 

everyone for your support during the past year.  There are a few things we just wanted to update 

you on before the end of term. 

Change of Name 
The governors have formally agreed to change the name from ‘Pre-school’ to ‘Nursery’ so signage 

will be changed in readiness for the autumn term.  

Appointment of Nursery Lead 
We are pleased to inform you that Angela Stone, who has been working in the Nursery this term, 

has been appointed as Nursery Lead from the start of September. Angela has loved getting to 

know the children this term and we are sure you will give her your full support in her new role. 

From September, the Nursery staff will be working across the EYFS setting to support the 

children’s transition into Class 1.  

School Uniform Sale 
FOBS, our PTA, are holding a second-hand school uniform sale this Thursday at 3:00. The sale will 

take place under the shelter on the infant playground. 

Breakfast and After-School Clubs 
From September, we are opening up our extended schools provision to children who are aged 3 or 

4 and who attend our Nursery. There is no obligation for you to book your child into any of the 

sessions in advance but it will help with staffing arrangements if you are able to let us know at the 

start of the week if your child will be attending any of the clubs.  An overview of the clubs running 

and their costs is shown overleaf for your information. 

Can You Help Us? 
If you are able to donate any of the following, we would be very grateful: 
Shells, smooth pebbles, driftwood, fir cones, conkers, small logs, unwanted bricks, plant pots (any 

size), buttons, ribbon, feathers, pots/pans, wooden/metal utensils, traffic cones, scrap paper, 

envelopes, used stamps, unwanted rolls of wallpaper, dressing-up clothes. 

We hope you all have a lovely summer and look forward to seeing everyone again in September. 

Kindest regards 

 
Mrs Natalie Johnson 
Head Teacher 
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Day Club & staff involved Classes/Year groups club 
open to 

End time Cost 

Monday 

School Hall 

Fitness - Miss Sibley Nursery/ Reception/Y1/Y2 4:30 £1 

 

Tuesday  

School Hall 

Film - Mrs Walton/Miss Sibley 

(snack of drink and biscuits included) 

All year groups including 
Nursery 

5:30 £2.50 

 

Wednesday 

In Class 2  

Colouring - Mrs Law/Mrs Walton Nursery/ Reception/Y1/Y2 4:30 £1 

 

Thursday 

In Class 1 

Games and modelling - Miss Sibley 

 

All year groups including 
Nursery 

4:30 £1 

 

Friday 

Off-site 
unless bad 
weather 

Cross country - Mrs Johnson/Mrs 
Walton  

All year groups but NOT 
NURSERY 

4:15 £1 

Every day 

 

School Hall 

 

 

Breakfast - Mrs Walton/Miss 
Sibley/Nursery staff 

 

All year groups including 
Nursery 

7:45 - 
8:45 

£2:00 

8:30 Club - All teaching 
assistants/Nursery staff 

All year groups including 
Nursery 

8:30 - 
8:45 

50p 
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